
HARDIN COUNTY DRAINAGE DISTRICT 

BEAVER CONTROL POLICY 

 

 

 

 

Trapping: 

When beaver dams are reported or discovered in a drainage district and where the Board 

of Trustees deem it an obstruction to the district, a trapper will be retained by the Board 

of Trustees to remove the beaver. 

 

In order to be compensated, trappers will be responsible for providing the number of 

beaver trapped along with their tails to the County Engineer. It is the trapper’s 

responsibility to comply with any applicable regulations as set by the Iowa DNR. The 

rate of payment is set at $100.00 per beaver. 

 

 

Beaver Dams: 

After verification from the trapper that all beaver have been removed, a contractor will be 

hired to remove the beaver dam(s). Said contractor will meet all requirements as stated in 

the Repair Procedures Regarding Contractors Policy. 

 

 

Adopted this 15th day of March, 2017. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

____________________________________ 

Lance Granzow 

Chairman, Board of Supervisors 

As Trustee of Hardin County Drainage Districts 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

Jessica Lara 

Hardin County Auditor 


